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Dear parents and guardians, 

Here are some updates for you:  

• Best wishes to the children in 2nd class who are making their First Communion on Saturday. Thanks to Ms 

Fahey for her work preparing the class. Thank you also to Ms Kearins, Ms Cooney and Martina for their work 

with the choir. A special thank you to the children who have volunteered to sing with the choir.  

• Children in 2nd class may wear their Communion clothes to school on Monday 29th. Children in 2nd class that 

aren’t making First Communion may also wear their own clothes.  

• A reminder that children should not have mobile phones in school. The Board of Management has bought a 

lot of technology to support learning in the school.  

If your child brings a phone to class it will be left in the school office for collection.  

• School lunches will continue until the 23rd of June. We would like to thank the Department of Social 

Protection for giving us extra money to pay for these lunches. If your child isn’t eating the lunches please 

cancel their lunches with Eilise.  

• At the end of the school year each child will get an end of year school report. These reports will be posted 

home. If you have changed address please let Eilise know. 

• Your child’s attendance will be recorded on the school report. Any child who has missed 20 days or more is 

reported the TUSLA. Schools have to do this by law. 

We also celebrate excellent attendance with certificates and medals.  

• The Department have Education are providing us with money to replace windows in the school. The work 

will start when we get our summer holidays. We are delighted to be given this extra funding. There should 

be no one on the school site when this work is going on.  

• A reminder that school closes at 1.45 on Monday 29th as our staff are on training.  

School is also closed on Monday June 5th (Bank Holiday) and Friday June 9th (Staff Training New 

Curriculum) 

We look forward to welcoming our new Junior Infants to school on Thursday June 1st.  

If your child is moving to a new school over the summer, please let us know so we can offer their place to 

another child.  

 


